From: Nigel Mort 
To: kikuma@graphic-traffic.co.jp 

Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 2:28 AM

Subject: Czech Republic 9th Grand Chapitre 13-15 May 2010

Dear Saihei,
You will be delighted to know that at long last we have finally put the finishing touches to our programme for this year – full details can be found at www.chaine.cz Not only will we be holding several events in Prague, which is usual, but this year there will be a day trip to the historic town of Karlovy Vary (Carlsbad) as well.

I do hope that you personally will be able to attend, but notwithstanding, may I also ask you to be kind enough please to send this invitation to all your members, as it would be very special to have a group of you visit us.

I look forward to welcoming you to Prague – the most beautiful historic city in the world!

Vive La Chaine!

With culinary greetings,

Nigel Mort

Chancelier

Bailliage Nationale de la République Tchéque

c/o Moskevská 47

101 00 Praha 10

Czech Republic

+420 602 37 00 00

nigel@chaine.cz
www.chaine.cz
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